
The CAE ICT team met on 10 September 2015 to Strategize on the 2016/2017 students registration 
exercise scheduled to take place from 14th-16th September 2015 at the college. The meeting was 
meant to gather and put down ideas to ensure that the upcoming registration exercise becomes a 
success. 


